


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes. My electric bill this month was $288. I am a widow living alone, keep my thermostat
at 78° unless I go out and turn it up to 80°. I turn out lights when I leave a room and limit my
laundry and dishwasher time. I replaced my air conditioning three years ago but I haven’t
seen a reduction because of it. What else can I do?

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Maxine Wolk

8130 Mimosa P1

Boynton Beach FL, 33472-5020
mwolk69@gmail.com




